
GOOD SHEPHERD 
SCHOOL 

 

 
 

 
 

“Together we Learn and Care” 
 

 

30 Telford Avenue, Balmoral, Auckland 1041 
www.goodshepherd.school.nz 

Phone:  (09) 620 4962     Fax: (09) 620 4963     Email: admin@goodshepherd.school.nz  
 
 
 
 
13 February 2023 
 
 
 

Ahiahi pai Good Shepherd whānau 

This message is to confirm that Good Shepherd School will remain closed for onsite learning on 
Tuesday 14 February.  There has been no improvement in the forecast, with severe weather 
conditions predicted for Auckland over Monday night and Tuesday.  We will reassess the situation 
on Tuesday afternoon and make a decision about whether it is safe to open for onsite learning on 
Wednesday. 

Noho ora mai / stay safe 

Some helpful links: 

Auckland severe weather: What support is available and where can you get help – NEMA.  

National Emergency Management Agency – Civil Defence 

Auckland Emergency Management | Auckland Emergency Management 

Important Storm Updates: OurAuckland – Auckland Council 

Auckland Emergency Management | Auckland – Facebook 
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